
Class 6 
90.8% 

Class 3 
96.9% 

Nursery 
99.4% 

Class 4 
94.3% 

Class 7 
98.1% 

Class 2 
 94.8% 

Class 5 
96.1% 

Rowena Newsletter 

96% 

Class 8 
96.7% 

17 September 2021 

Class 1 
 96.6% 



This week in Nursery we listened to the story ‘The Very 
Hungry Worry Monsters’ and we have created our own 
fantastic worry monsters. 
 
 

 

This week in Reception we have been learning the 
graphemes ‘s’ and ‘a’. The children have learnt the letter 
sounds and how to form the letters correctly in their 
Letterland book. Well done everyone! 
 

Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

In Maths this week Year 1 have been working in pairs to 
order number cards from 0 to 20. We have also been using 
our number line to find one more and one less than a 
number. The Year 1 teachers have been so impressed! 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) 
                                                                                                                                                                            

In Year 2 this week we have been looking at sculptures!  The 
children searched around school for ‘environmental’ 
sculptures and then made sketches of them.  They also 
enjoyed creating their own sculptures back in the classroom 
using different materials. 

 
 

Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

We are currently advertising for a Midday Supervisor here 
at Rowena. 

This is being advertised on the Delta Academies Trust 
Recruitment website and applications need to be made 
online. The closing date for applications is 24th September. 

Here is a link to the advert: 

Lunchtime Supervisor | Delta Academies Trust Recruitment 

(deltatrust.org.uk)  

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to 
safeguard and promote the welfare of children. This means 
that we have a Child Protection Policy and procedures in 
place. All staff, including our volunteers and cover staff are 
DBS checked. Our Designated Child Protection Person is Mrs 
Hughes and our Deputy Designated Child Protection Persons 
are Mrs Benton and Mrs Kahler. If you have any concerns 
about the welfare of a child in our Academy, please speak to 
one of the designated staff. 

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

https://recruitment.deltatrust.org.uk/jobs/view/3199
https://recruitment.deltatrust.org.uk/jobs/view/3199


 

 

  

Current COVID-19 Guidance 


